
Sisterhood 
Year End Dinner 

 

May 12th, 2025 at 6:30 pm 
 

Join your TBT Sisters for a  

delicious  dinner 

in the TBT Social Hall 

2900 Jerusalem Ave, Wantagh 

Open seating, no assigned seats 
 

$30 for paid up members 

RSVP with slip & check by May 5th 

Contact Caryn Suckle with any questions 

caryn@suckle.net or 516-456-6325 
 

We will also vote on the slate and the  

budget for 2025-2026 

 

Please return your check with this slip by May 5th 

Leave it in the Sisterhood box in the Temple office,  

Attn: Caryn Suckle  

Make checks payable to TBT Sisterhood 

  Please mark Sisterhood Year End Dinner  

 in the memo 
 

Sisterhood Member’s Name(s)  

Total Amount paid 

Contact Phone # 


